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Monday 18 March 

Dear Parents and Carers 

As you know, the school was inspected by Ofsted on 7 and 8 February.  We are delighted to have 
received their excellent report and we are very proud to share the findings with parents and 
carers. Your child will bring a copy of the report home from school today. The report is also 
available in the Ofsted section of our website. 
 
There has been no change to the Ofsted judgement of St Wilfrid’s - we continue to be an 
OUTSTANDING school, the only secondary school in South Tyneside with this grading. 
 
We are particularly pleased that the report celebrates our wonderful pupils. Their respect and care 
for each other and our community shone throughout Ofsted’s visit to our school. The inspectors 
commented that pupils and staff are proud to be ‘Wilfies’ and that leaders at all levels are highly 
ambitious for our pupils.   
 
As a ‘World Class School’ our mantra is ‘Getting better never stops’.  We are committed to our 
journey of continual improvement and will continue to work hard to ensure that all pupils thrive in 
our school. 
 
We would like to thank everyone that completed Ofsted’s Parent Survey.  Thank you for your 
support of our wonderful school. 
 
We hope that you enjoy reading the full report when your child brings it home from school later 
today. 
 
Kind regards 

 
 

Mrs Ritchie 
Head of School 
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